
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
July 29, 2025 

 
Speaker Matt Hall 
Michigan House of Representatives 
State Capitol Building 
Lansing, MI 48913  

 
Dear Speaker Hall, 

 
I am writing regarding the vacant Minority Vice Chairmanship of the Appropriations committee for the 
103rd Legislature. As Democratic Leader, I recommend reappointing Representative Alabas Farhat as 
Minority Vice Chair of Appropriations.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Ranjeev Puri 
Democratic Leader 
House District 24  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


